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Mr. Douglas V. Rogers, Director

0il and Gas Ccnservation Commission
1845 Sherman Street

Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Disposal of Water
N/W %, N/E %, Sec. 15,
T19S, R45W, Kiowa
County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Rogers:

In regard to your request of September 24,
1969, previously answered on the Wear No. 1 Well, we
have reviewed the information you furnished us on the
USA No. 1 Well at subject location.

As in the case of the other well, we find no
production of potable water from the Topeka, Lansing
and Marmaton formations. Being assured that the casing
and cementing program will be such as to prevent
pollution of the existing potable water, as well as
pollution of the guestionable supply of potable water
from the Dakota formation, we concur in your recom-
mending such disposal and see no problems as far as
administration of the water is concerned.

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter
and if further information is needed, please contact us.

Very truly yours,,

Cf J./Kuiper

Stytg Engineer
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